
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS      FEB. 21, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE: (sung)  Lord Have Mercy 

PREPARATION HYMN:  621 

COMMUNION HYMN: 656 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 341 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

FEBRUARY 20– FEBRUARY 28, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 

 02-20      4:00 PM   Intentions of our Catechists –  

Pat Walsh and Grace Fay 

Father Joseph Girzone – 

The Sarnowski Family 

 02-21 9:30 AM Dorothy Jordan – Lori Malloy 

B. J. Jacobs – Uncle John and 

Aunt Dorothy 

 02-22       9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 02-23 9:00 AM  Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 02-24 7:30 AM David Shartrand – 

Kathy and Larry DeMarco 

 02-25       7:30 AM Marty Harrington– Dan Connelly 

 02-26       7:30 AM David Shartrand –  

The Deltry Family 

 02-27      4:00 PM Diamond and Mary Ann Romano – 

Peter Romano 

Regina Gabriele –  

The Gabriele Family 

02-28      9:30 AM Joseph P.O’Connor –  

Carolyn and Ken Mundweiler 

Frank Massey  -  

Carolyn and Ken Mundweiler  
 

 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 02-22 1 Pt5:1-4                                  Mt 16:13-19                                                 

Tues. 02-23 Is 1:10, 16-20                          Mt 23:1-12 

Wed. 02-24 Jer 18:18-20                            Mt 20:17-28 

Thur.  02-25 Jer 17:5-10                              Lk 16:19-31              

Fri.     02-26 Gn 37:3-4, 12-13a,17b-28a  Mt 21:33-43, 45-46                                          

Sat.    02-27 Mt 7:14-15, 18-20                  Lk 15:1-3,11-32  

Sun.   02-28 Ex 3:1-8a, 13-15, 1 Cor 10:1-6, 10-12                                                                                            

                                                 Lk 13:1-9(30)   

 

              RUGGIERO’S 
                             PIZZA, DELI & CATERING 
                                      123 Saratoga Rd. 
                                  Socha Plaza, Glenville 

                              399-6855 
                               Mon-Thurs: 10:30am-9pm 
                                Friday: 10:30am-10pm 
                              Saturday: 10:30am-9pm 
                             Sunday: Catering Available 

 

 

Liturgical Ministers  February 27 & February 28, 2016 

 4:00 PM 9:30 AM 

Lector P. Walsh D. Gillette 

Cup 1 C. Kukan P. Granger 

Cup 2 T. Neals K. Sroczynski 

Bread 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

Bread 2 M. Boniewski J. Guzewich 

Bread 3 Deacon Deacon 

Bread 4 J. Masi M. O’Connor 

Cup 3 L. Neals A. Stolle 

Cup 4 S. Ernst R. Evans 

Server J. Janack K. Ostrander 

Server  J. Rudolph 

Greeter L. Adams P. Boyd 

 
FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  2/8-2/14/16 

OFFERTORY  $3,404.26 ENVELOPE USERS 110 
CHILDREN          5.00 ATTENDANCE 287 
DEBT REDUCTION      121.00   
FUEL        15.00   
MEMORIALS        20.00   
STOLE FEES      100.00   
FUNDRAISING         89.30   
TOTAL INCOME $3,754.56 TOTAL EXPENSES $7,324.65 

 

Next weekend’s second collection will be our final 

attempt of reaching our 2015 Bishop’s Appeal 

assessment ~ to date we are only short $260!  

Thank you for your generosity. 

 

 

 Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, friends and 

those who have died recently especially 

Antonette Manzone.  Keep in your prayers the 

men and women in our armed forces who are 

serving our country.  

 
 

 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Friday, Feb. 26 Stations of the Cross – 7PM-Church 



THE SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT FEBRUARY 21, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 

.  

Prayer 

O Christ, you willingly set your course to 

Jerusalem, and you faced death on the cross that 

we might live.   Grant us faith to use this gift of 

new life to do your work of healing the sick and 

feeding the hungry.  Amen 

 

Action 

For one week during Lent, try getting by on just 

two dollars a day.   That’s the amount that nearly 

a third of the world’s population struggles to live 

on every day.  An alternative action might be to 

get a group of members in your church to set 

aside two dollars each of the 40 days in Lent – a 

total of $80 per person – and contribute those 

funds to your denomination’s hunger program or 

local food bank. 

 

 

Mark your calendar!   March 19th is the Feast of 

St. Joseph.   Liturgy at 8:30 AM followed by a light 

breakfast in Holy Family Hall.  A sign up sheet will 

be in next weekend’s bulletin. 

 

 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift Cards is 

scheduled for Tuesday, February 23rd.  All orders 

must be at the Parish Office by Monday, February 

22nd at 10 am.  Order forms are available on the 

bulletin boards in Holy Family Hall & the back 

entrance. 

 

Liturgical Ministers Table   

There will be a table in Holy Family Hall for those 

who would like to be a minister at our Liturgy 

services at St. Joseph.  Please stop at the table if 

you are interested or have any questions. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Ushers:  There will be 

a quick meeting immediately 

following both masses this 

weekend for all current ushers 

as well as those who are 

interested in ushering or even occasionally usher.  

It is very important to get everyone together to 

review proper procedures & possibly improve 

upon what is being done ~ please give us a few 

minutes of your time. 

 

RESERVATIONS ARE NEEDED BY 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 29TH for the 

second Soup Supper on 

Wednesday, March 2nd.  Please 

contact the Parish Office (346-

2316) if you plan on attending the supper portion 

of the evening (reservations are not necessary for 

the speaker portion).  The speakers on March 2nd 

will be Mrs. Mary Fay and Deacon Stephen Lape 

who will give a presentation of the pastoral 

approach to gay and lesbian issues in the church.  

The soup supper will begin at 5:30 pm followed 

by the presentation at 6:30 pm. 

 

Call all bakers!  We will be 

looking for Easter goodies to sell 

at our annual Palm Sunday Bake 

Sale as well as people to work 

the tables on the days of the sale 

(March 19th & 20th).  Please mark your calendars 

NOW and plan on helping with this parish event.  

Questions?  Please contact Mary Ann Martinec 

(894-1011). 
 

 

CHRIST CHILD BABY COLLECTION– Just a 

reminder we are still collecting baby items until 

February 28th.  The following new items are 

needed:  receiving blankets, afghans/quilts, 

disposable diapers, booties, socks, undershirts, 

nightgowns, stretch suits, sweater/hat sets, crib 

sheets, bibs, baby lotion, baby wipes and outfits 

for a boy or girl. There is a crib set up in Holy 

Family Hall to accept your donations. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


